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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 1:40 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: Re:  383 Stinson Street   2 PINS

Hi Mai, This has been levied already in Dec 2012. It is under 391 stinson St. It was a snow abatement. Can you do a 

resolution for this? Let me know what to do. Magner wants it deleted due to city error. Thanks 

 

From: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 1:18 PM 
To: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: FW: Re: 383 Stinson Street 2 PINS 

 
Paula please check on this and see if you can get it deleted. 

 

Steve Magner 

Code Enforcement Manager
Department of Safety and Inspections 

375 Jackson St Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806  

P: 651-266-1928 

F: 651-266-1919 

steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in 

America 
 

 

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 10:51 AM 

To: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) 
Cc: Mashuga, Craig (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Re: 383 Stinson Street 2 PINS 

 

I called Ramsey County regarding the 2 separate PINS for 383 Stinson Street.   

PIN #25-29-23-31-0005 has a house and is owned by Floyd Thomas and Michael Joseph Tennant @ 12084 

River Road in Bruce WI 54819. 

PIN #25-29-23-31-0016 is vacant land and is owned by RRMPF LLC @432 Front Ave in St. Paul.  Ramsey 

County is unassigning the 383 Stinson St address to this property.   

 

I talked to Tanya Townsend in Real Estate and she is correcting the 2 PINS. 383 Stinson St will have the PIN 

#25-29-23-31-0005 with the correct ownership info.  PIN #25-29-23-31-0016 will be assigned a new address 

with the owners RRMPF. The corrections should be in the system by the end of the day.  

 

It appears the assessment for the snow removal done at 383 Stinson Street will need to be deleted since the 

owners, Floyd and Michael Tennant, did not receive proper legal notification. 

 

Vicki 

 


